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From: donotreply@nsa.gov

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 4:54 PM
To: donotreply@nsa.gov

Ce: john@greenewaid.com

Subject: FOIA Request (Web form submission)

Name: John Greenewald

Email: johnBgreenewald.com

Company: The Black Vault

postal Address: (N

Postal 2nd Line: None

rosta) city: [

Postal State-prov: California

z2ip code: [

Country: United States of America

Home Phone: [N
Work Phone: _

Records Requested: To whom it may concern,

This 1s a non-commercial request made under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act
5 U.S.C. S 552. My FOIA requester status as a "representative of the news media” however due
to your agency's denial of this status, I hereby submit this request as an "All other®
requester.

I hope a full fee waiver for this request can be considered, because all documents received
will be available FREE OF CHARGE in their entirety on http://www.theblackvault.com. This
site, run entirely by me, has been around for 17 years, and literally served more than 8,600
people a day on average. I have a unique way of disseminating this information, and can offer
additional details, if needed. If a full fee walver is denied, I please ask you contact me
with a quote on how much fees will be.

1 prefer electronic delivery of the requested material either via emall to )
john@greenewald.com or via CD-ROM via postal mail. Please contact me should this FOIA request
should incur a charge.

I respectfully request a copy of the Intellipedia entry for (from all three wikis that make
up the Intellipedia):

AREA 51
Thank you so much for your time, and I am very much looking forward to your response,

Sincerely,




John Greenewald, Jr.












